17.

SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT

The Board considered a late request by Craig Smith for a deputation. The Chairman outlined to the
Board the reasons why this matter was not on the agenda and why it was important that the Board
should consider this item.

The Board resolved to receive the late deputation.



